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 Dr. Joanne Taylor OBJ2015/4001/P 26/08/2015  05:20:19 As a resident of the building I object to a number of the proposed alterations to the building: 

1. The proposed alteration of the facade on Kentish Town Road will make the building non 

symmetrical; currently it is the same as the facade on Royal College Street which has just been repaired 

so there will be no similar alteration to that side of the building. The proposals will alter the look of the 

building considerably from what it was when I purchased the lease for my flat. 

2. The change in use of part of the building to become a cafe will alter the feel of the building. There 

are a number of cafes in the vicinity and it is difficult to understand how the area can support yet 

another. Also, access from the cafe to the main part of the building by customers wishing to use the 

toilets on the ground floor will impact degree of traffic through the building and possibly also security.

3. The proposal to separate the commercial and residential parts of the building are to involve alteration 

of the 'residents' lift shaft so that the smaller lift can access the bike store on the lower ground floor. I 

believe that this is unnecessary and will cause needless noise, dirt and disruption, as residents should be 

free to use the larger lift. Also, the smaller, residents’ lift is too small to accommodate bikes.  Also, 

according to my lease, I  have  right of access through the whole building (necessary for access from 

Royal College Street and for ramp access (there is none through the residents' entrance)) . I object to 

the attempt to restrict residents to only a part of the building to which they have a right of access. 

I wish to be notified of the committee date
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